
From: Peter Dang
To: Cindy Hom
Subject: FW: Service request assigned to your team: SR-00031476 CRM:000230001741
Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 12:04:30 PM

Happy Tuesday Cindy,

This seems to be related to one of your projects, could you respond? Thanks

PETER DANG
Casual Clerical 4
Community Development Department
City of Sunnyvale
Phone:    408-730-7453
Temporary: 408-221-5370

*Due to the shelter in place order for Santa Clara County, the Sunnyvale Community
Development Department is closed to in-person services. Limited staff services, such as
obtaining zoning information, are available via email at planning@sunnyvale.ca.gov. You may
also visit the City webpage for updates -
https://sunnyvale.ca.gov/news/topics/coronavirus.htm.

From: AccessSunnyvale AP 
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 8:42 AM
To: CRMCDD
Subject: Service request assigned to your team: SR-00031476 CRM:000230001741

The following service request has been assigned to your team:

SR-00031476

Requester:    Patrick Grant

Email: pgrant_94087@yahoo.com

Phone:   (408) 655-2278

Submitted On: 9/5/2020 6:01 PM

Interaction Type: Contact Us Request

Description: This is request to PLANNING to see drawing of what was proposed for file
number 2020-7250, 623W Fremont, Avenue, APN:202-06-001. I’m a bit confused from
description of legal notice what code variance requested. 

Honestly as long as it does not restrict sidewalk or remove bushes hiding ugly industrial yard
or increase noise or Light dust out of site I seriously doubt any issues on my part. In general
the water company has tried to be a good neighbor,
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If electrical being done, Since the water company uses NOISY front loader at all hours, it be
really appreciated a Much quieter, non fume electric Loader be obtained, one with provision of
not as loud backup warning. This is in residential area!. Please copy this comment to planning
commission too.

Thank you.

Patrick Grant

Thank you!

Access Sunnyvale
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